

MID TERM TEST



Ex 1 . Choose the word which has different sound in underlined part

- | | | | |
|----------------------|----------------------|---------------------|-------------------|
| 1. A <u>g</u> ame | B. <u>a</u> rrange | C. sk <u>a</u> te | D. c <u>a</u> ke |
| 2. A. <u>m</u> oney | B. <u>s</u> ome | C. <u>l</u> ove | D. <u>o</u> range |
| 3. A. <u>c</u> up | B. <u>l</u> ucky | C. <u>s</u> uddenly | D. <u>s</u> ugar |
| 4. A. <u>ch</u> urch | B. <u>n</u> urse | C. <u>s</u> urfing | D. <u>s</u> tudy |
| 5. A. <u>t</u> erm | B. teacher <u>er</u> | C. togeth <u>er</u> | D. oth <u>er</u> |

Ex 2. Choose A, B, C or D

- My mom loves I often make cakes with her .
A. painting B. singing C. cooking D. dancing
- She looks very red because sheout doors all day yesterday.
A. is B. was C. be D. been
- Icollecting paper dolls when I was 6 years old.
A. takes B. took C. takes up D. took up
- My father often buys old flashlights for his collection in the
A. open - air markets B. restaurants
C. flea market D. A or C
- You can carve eggshells tofor your friends .
A. do a gift B. make a gift C. put a gift D. lend a gift
- Mark is fondfootball.
A. from B. at C. of D. by
- My sister is very goodplaying the guitar.
A. for B. at C. about D. of
- Mary thinks sheflu. She feels weak and tired.
A. buys B. gives C. has D. have
-television too much is not good for your eyes.
A. Watches B. watched C. watch D. watching
- Today Lucy didn't go to school, because she has
A. Headache B. the headache C. a headache D. got headache

11. My mom feltthis morning because she didn't sleep well.
 A. headache B. sick C. a headache D. strong
12. Ia toothacheI ate too many candies.
 A. Have / and B. have / because C. having / so D. has / but
13. "What's the matter with you ?" -
 A. I'm happy . B. I have to go now
 C. Can you play football ? D. I'm having a nasty flu
14. My brother doesn't ice skating because he thinks it is
 A. danger B. in danger C. dangerous D. endangered
15. My sister is very keen on swimming and she goes swimming three.....a week.
 A. Time B. a time C. timing D times
16. Rob eats a lot of fast food and heon a lot of weight.
 A. takes B. puts C. spends D. brings
17. She eats no meat. Her foods are vegetables, fruits and tofu. She is
 A. singer B. dancer C. teacher D. vegetarian
18. Theya new hospital in this town for five months.
 A. build B. built C. have built D. will build
19. You should spend more timefor your exam.
 A. studying B. to study C. studied D. study
20. Students in our schooltheir used books to poor children lately.
 A. donate B. donated C. have donated D. will donate.

Ex 3. Put the correct form of the verbs .

1. My teacher (love / cycle)in summer.
2. Mary (not / like / watch)sport programs on TV.
3. I (keep / make)the same stupid mistakes.
4. Clare (not / enjoy / eat) bread and butter for their breakfast.
5. He (have)dinner when his friend called.
6. Paul (not come)to my birthday party last week.
7. Tom (play) football since he (move).....to the new school.
8. He (finish)his homework and (go)to bed early.
9. We (not tell)them about the picnic yet.
10. Jane (leave)just a few minutes ago.

Ex 4. Put the correct form of the words.

1. English is anand important subject. (INTEREST)
2. We do somework at the local school. (VOLUNTEER)
3. Tom had a bad, so he couldn't join US on the trip. (HEAD)
4. He has made a quickfrom his illness. (RECOVER)
5. They try to find ato the children's problems. (SOLVE)

Ex 5. Fill in the blank with and, but , or, so

1. Do more exerciseyou want to lose weight.
2. Eat less junk food,you will put on weight.
3. Sue was sick,she didn't want to take medicine.
4. Tom plays football and does judo,he looks strong and healthy.
5. Smoke less.....give it up.

Ex 6. Find the mistake and correct it.

1. The book is so excited that I have read it many times.
A B C D
2. It is important to keep our body health.
A B C D
3. People who smiles more are happier, and they live longer.
A B D D
4. He has visited New York when he was young.
A B C D
5. Mary didn't go to the supermarket because her sickness.
A B C D



Ex 7. Choose the best answer to fill in the blank.

Camping is a relaxed way to spend a holiday. You can spend time (1)and enjoying nature. If you go camping far from the city, you (2)remember to bring everything you need.

First, you need a tent (3)a sleeping bag. You should bring all (4) food too, unless you are planning to fish or find food. (5).....very careful if you are eating with berries or plants. Don't eat (6).....if you don't know what it is !

There are many fun things to do when you are camping. You can go for a (7)....., look for birds and animals or take photos. Always remember to clean (8).....after your camping and don't leave any rubbish behind.

- | | | | | |
|----|-------------|---------------|-------------|------------|
| 1. | A. relaxed | B. relax | C. relaxing | D. relaxes |
| 2. | A. must | B. do | C. have | D. can |
| 3. | A. for | B. but | C. and | D. in |
| 4. | A. its | B. his | C. your | D. their |
| 5. | A. do | B. be | C. have | D. make |
| 6. | A. anything | B. everything | C. nothing | D. many |
| 7. | A. flight | B. walk | C. kid | D. run |
| 8. | A. out | B. down | C. up | D. in |

Ex 8. Read and choose the best answer .

The body needs exercise. Exercise uses up food and keeps the body strong. It makes your heart work hard in order to send blood to your muscles. So exercise makes your heart and muscles strong. Exercise also makes you feel good. If you do exercise a few times a week, you will stay healthy and happy.

Some people in America do not get enough exercise. They have to work too much, so they don't have enough exercise. They work in office buildings sitting in chairs all day in front of computers. They live far from their offices, and they have to drive their cars to get to work. Therefore, when they get home at night, they don't want to exercise after work.

Today, many Americans are overweight. This causes health problems for some people. Doctors say that exercise can help people both lose weight and improve their health. So many people are trying to get more exercise. But it takes time to change and when people do not see a difference right away, they lose interest in exercising.

1. The writer says that exercise

- A. Only make your muscles strong
- B. Send blood to your muscles
- C. Is only done in a gym
- D. Make your heart work hard to send blood to your muscles.

2. According to the reading, which fact is not true ?

- A. Exercise makes you feel good.
- B. Some people do not get enough exercise
- C. Many people have to drive their cars to work
- D. Many people don't want to get exercise after work because they are lazy

3. The writer mentions that in America,

- A. Many people spend much time driving to work.
- B. Most office workers can get a lot of exercise
- C. Many people are overweight because they don't enough exercise.
- D. Americans don't like doing exercise.

4. Why don't the Americans get enough exercise ?

- A. They find it difficult to exercise.
- B. They don't have enough time to exercise.
- C. They feel tired of exercising.
- D. They don't want to lose weight.

5. What does the phrase "lose interest" in the passage mean ?

- A. Become bored with
- B. do not find something
- C. Lose weight
- D. Feel like doing something.

Ex 9. Rewrite the sentences with the same meaning

1. It is a great hobby to swim because it keeps us fit.

Swimmingbecause it keeps us fit.

2. My mom finds watching films in TV boring.

Watching films on TV

3. Her brother is studying medicine at university.

Her brother will bein the future.

4. Mike finds cycling to school great fun.

Mike loves

5. My hobby is swimming and fishing .

I

Ex 10. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D

1. **Fred started to collect old stamps five years ago.**

A. Fred has collected old stamps for five years.

C. Fred likes collecting old stamps.

B. Fred has started to collect old stamps for five years.

D. Fred collected old stamps five years old.

2. **Lucy eats ice all day so he has a sore throat.**

A. Lucy likes eating ices because her throat is not hurt.

B. Lucy has a sore throat because she eats ices all day.

C. Lucy doesn't eat ices because she has a sore throat.

D. Lucy has a sore throat so she eats ices all day.

3. **I am putting on weight because I eat a lot of hamburger, potato chips and candy.**

A. I am putting on weight because I eat a lot of fruits.

B. I eat a lot of hamburger, potato chips and candy but I am not putting on weight.

C. I eat a lot of hamburger, potato chips and candy, so I am becoming fatter.

D. I doesn't eat hamburger, potato chips and candy so I am putting on weight

4. **Sleeping helps you recover from a hard working day.**

A. You work hard so you do not need to sleep.

B. Sleeping makes your work harder.

C. You had a hard working day so you need to sleep to recover.

D. Sleeping helps you recovery because you didn't work hard.

5. **I haven't been to a concert for over a year.**

A. The last time I went to a concert was over a year ago.

B. The last time I went to a concert for over a year ago.

C. The last time I have been to a concert was over a year ago.

D. I haven't been to a concert for over a year ago.